Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva
P.O. Box 107
Geneva, IL 60134

Dear friends at Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva, November 25, 2019

Thank you so much for your recent donation of 31 bags and 2 basket carts of assorted food items in
——support of our mission as we begin preparations for the Christmas season. While many people think of — —
DuPage and Kane counties as wealthy communities, the reality is everyone has a neighbor who goes to bed
hungry, skips children’s birthdays, and can’t afford to celebrate the holidays despite working hard to make
ends meet. Your unwavering support ensures your neighbors never have to go to bed on an empty stomach;
your kindness allows the holidays to remain a special time to be celebrated with loved ones instead of a time
of financial stress and worry. You ensure more than 2,000 local children experience the magic of Christmas.

“A happy child is the best we all can get and that is enough for me. Seeing my son happy (and) enjoying his
birthday brings joy to me.” - Veronica

Thank you for your continued support; HSP cannot thank you enough for allowing us to spread the joy
you provide, and we hope to see you at our center soon! If you haven’t had the chance to visit in a while, we
would love to show you how your support is creating a legacy of service here at the Humanitarian Service
Project!

Yours in Love and Service,

Zoictin v

Kristin Senne
Executive Director
Humanitarian Service Project

This letter will serve as your receipt for tax purposes. We attest that we have not provided you with any goods or services in
exchange for this contribution. Please keep this document for your records. It is an important document, necessary for any available
income tax deduction for this contribution.




